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9 December 2020 
Addendum 1 
 
To:  All potential bidders  

 
Subject: IRQ-ITB-395/20 - COVID-19 Response- Isolation Rooms in Diwaniya, Iraq     
 
 

With reference to the Invitation to Bid ITB-395/20 dated 2 December 2020 on COVID-19 Response- 

Isolation Rooms in Diwaniya, Iraq. 

We hereby notify the following amendment of the above referred ITB as follows: 

• BOQ – Mechanical work item #6: airflow capacity of the Exhaust Fan is changed to 4250 cfm 

that matches the compliance sheet. 

Please find attached the revised updated BOQ for submission of bid. The bid submitted on the previous 

version will not be accepted. 

Please be guided accordingly. 

Thank you. 
 
 

End of Addendum n. 1 
 
           Sincerely, 

 
Piero Emanuele Franceschetti 

Head of Service Center, 
UNDP Iraq 


